
The date: 12/6/2022 
The week number: 49 
The walk number: 1691 
The weather: 57 F; cloudy 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Judi Sato, Viveca Sapin-Areeda,  

Ethan Lin, Audrey Wong, Chris Moreno 
  
The birds (25) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

6 Western Bluebird 0.50 

1 Red-whiskered Bulbul 0.25 

30  Bushtit 0.38 

10 American  Crow 1 

8 Mourning Dove 0.75 

3 House Finch 0.75 

2 Lesser Goldfinch 1 

1 Red-tailed Hawk 0.62 

2 Anna’s Hummingbird 0.62 

1 Selasphorus Hummingbird 0.12 

2 Dark-eyed Junco 0.75 

6 Ruby-crowned Kinglet 0.62 

1 Northern Mockingbird 0.62 

2 Black Phoebe 1 

36 Band-tailed Pigeon 0.62 

5 Rock Pigeon 0.25 

1 Common Raven 0.88 

5 American Robin 0.25 

1 California Scrub-Jay 0.25 

6 House Sparrow 0 

1 Orange-crowned Warbler 0.50 

30 Yellow-rumped Warbler 1 

7 Cedar Waxwing 0.50 

20 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

2 Bewick’s Wren 0.38 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 14:07. Tournament Park was open. 
 
We had a new walker, Audrey Wong, a freshman at Caltech, and she brought a camera. I’ve 
included a few shots that she and her friend Ethan Lin took on the walk. It’s nice to have some 
photos to include in the report. We had a nice walk with 25 species observed, well short of the 
record for the week of 31, but also well above the media of 18. We are seeing a high number of 
ruby-crowneds this year, 6 on this walk. And one was showing off his ruby crown. Not often do 
you get to see that. 
 
Alan, 
12/11/2022 
 







 
 


